
September 14, 2001

Mr. M. Reddemann
Site Vice President
Kewaunee and Point Beach Nuclear Plants
Nuclear Management Company, LLC
6610 Nuclear Road
Two Rivers, WI  54241

SUBJECT: ASSESSMENT FOLLOW-UP - POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT - UNIT 2

Dear Mr. Reddemann: 

Our review of Point Beach Unit 2 identified that you have crossed the threshold from Green to
White for the Unplanned Scrams per 7000 Critical Hours performance indicator for the second
quarter of 2001.  Therefore, we plan to conduct a supplemental inspection to better understand
the causes contributing to your decline in performance. 

This letter is to inform you that we are planning a supplemental inspection at your facility during
the week of October 29, 2001, to review your root cause(s), contributing cause(s), and extent of
condition evaluation, as well as any corrective actions that you identified.  This inspection will be
conducted in accordance with Inspection Procedure 95001.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records System (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). 
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html 
(the Public Electronic Reading Room).

Please contact Roger Lanksbury, Chief, Reactor Projects Branch 5, at (630) 829-9631 with any
questions you may have regarding this letter.

Sincerely, 

Original signed by
  Geoffrey E. Grant

Geoffrey E. Grant, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket Nos. 50-266; 50-301
License Nos. DPR-24; DPR-27

See Attached Distribution
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cc w/encl: R. Grigg, President and Chief
  Operating Officer, WEPCo
R. Anderson, Executive Vice President
  and Chief Nuclear Officer
T. Webb, Licensing Manager
D. Weaver, Nuclear Asset Manager
F. Cayia, Plant Manager
J. O�Neill, Jr., Shaw, Pittman, 
  Potts & Trowbridge
K. Duveneck, Town Chairman
  Town of Two Creeks
D. Graham, Director
  Bureau of Field Operations
A. Bie, Chairperson, Wisconsin
  Public Service Commission
S. Jenkins, Electric Division
  Wisconsin Public Service Commission
State Liaison Officer
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